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Sample Student (Year 1, Samples)

Kingswood 2023

Year 6 School Residential to Kingswood
Dear Parent/ Carers

We are extremely excited to announce next year’s Year 6 residential school trip from 16th October 2023 for 4
nights returning on 20th October 2023.

We will be visiting Kingswood, near Norwich - last year Kingswood won the Best Residential Experience at the
School Travel Awards. At Kingswood, they ensure that each activity session has a clear plan to meet core-
learning outcomes: confidence, resilience and life skills. They strive to create moments of learning for children
through play, challenge and discovery, and ensure everyone is safe and engaged.
As a school, we want to instil these core skills in our children. In doing so, we believe that they will not only
have a successful Year 6 but will also be equipped with the necessary skills for secondary school. Therefore,
we would like to encourage all the children to come along on the Year 6 residential journey.

Kingswood have frozen their prices and we are paying the same amount as we did last year.

Spaces available: 45 child places
Deposit: £50 (non-refundable) by Sunday 30th April 2023
Total cost: £430* including accommodation in chalets, food, activities led by experienced instructors and
travel

*Families who are entitled to Pupil Premium will have a reduced price for the trip. This will reduce the cost to
£215.00; the remainder of the cost will be covered by Pupil Premium funding.

To secure your child’s place, we will need a deposit of £50 by Sunday 30th April 2023 and then regular
weekly/monthly payments from May, with payment completed by Monday 17th July 2023.
Payments can be made in instalments and you can pay in weekly or monthly instalments. Alternatively, you
could pay the entire amount at once if you prefer.

If you need any financial assistance, please speak to a member of staff.

If you have any questions about the journey, please speak to the School Office. There will be final information
closer to the time.

We are very excited and hope that the children will enjoy their Year 6 residential trip!

Yours sincerely,



Name: Date:

Ms Eisele
Headteacher

I would like my child to attend
Yes

No

I will be able to make the £50 deposit by Sunday 30th April 2023 via
ParentMail

Yes

No


